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September 20, 2021 

  

Dear Members, 

  

The Directorate General of Foreign Trade (DGFT), Ministry of Commerce & Industry 

vide Notification No. 26/2015-2020 dated 16th September 2021 has notified the last 

date for submitting applications for Scrip based FTP Schemes and validity period of 

Duty Credit Scrips, in supersession of such provisions in the Hand Book of Procedures, 

2015-20. 

  

The last date for filing applications for pending claims under schemes such as MEIS, 

RoSCTL and ROSL is now 31.12.2021.  Further, the validity of any scrip issued under 

FTP from the date of this Notification have been notified to be 12 months from the date 

of issue, in supersession of validity provisions in the Handbook of Procedures, 2015-

20. 

  

For detailed information, please go through the attached notification. 

  

With warm regards, 

  

Yours sincerely, 

  

   

 Dr. L.B.Singhal 

Secretary General 

AEPC 
 


